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AAU’s raising slogan "With learning we grow up" in the Year of
Giving

 

In cooperation with Al Asraa Private School and Al Tafawoq Al Elmi Private School, the students
of Al Ain University of Science and Technology participated in distributing school stationery for
more than 40 students of needy families, under the supervision of the Deanship of Student
Affairs, coinciding with the start of the school year and to spread joy among children in the Year
of Giving.

Mr. Sahm Al Damor, manager of Al Asraa Private School, and Mr. Ahmad Abd Al Fatah,
Manager of Al Tafawoq Al Elmi Private School, provided their special thanks to Al Ain University
of Science and Technology and its management, as well as university students, for this good
initiative.
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